
From: Tissiana Bowerman <tbowerman@spencerville.org> 
Date: Thu, Dec 30, 2021 at 3:11 PM 
Subject: SAA Hot Lunch Program 
To: 
 
 

 

Dear SAA Community, 

Dan Loukota sent an email before going into Christmas break letting you know he has taken a 
new position and will no longer be providing lunch at SAA. We want to thank him for all the 
years he has given to our school community and the many meals he has made. We wish him 
the very best and send our congratulations on getting his dream job! 

We will be sending out a survey next week to get your ideas and opinions as we begin the big 
job of trying to find someone new to provide hot lunches. Please take a few minutes to complete 
the survey when it goes out. We will start meeting with people and collecting proposals this 
quarter. In the meantime, please make sure you send your child(ren) with a sack lunch. 
Microwaves and refrigerators are not available so lunches should be appropriately packaged 
and any necessary plasticware needs to be included.  

If you know anyone who would be qualified and interested in this position, please have them 
email our Business Manager, Mrs. Thorp, at bthorp@spencerville.org. 

Sincerely, 

Tissiana Bowerman 

 
 
Tissiana Bowerman 
Principal 
Office: (240) 883-3503 
www.spencervilleacademy.org 
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